
 
 
From: randy [mailto:randy@graphicimage.net]  

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 12:09 PM 
To: Frilling, Tara 

Cc: Senator Slossberg; Rep. Rose, Kim; zRepresentative Charles Ferraro; zRepresentative Pam Staneski 
Subject: Please Do Not Circumvent the Spending Cap! 

 

Tara and all our legislators, 

The spending cap is in place for just this purpose. To keep our state government living within our 

means. Connecticut is continually the first to enter a recession and the last to leave. We have 

gone from a manufacturing power house to an anemic economy based on finance, insurance and 

services. This direction is NOT sustainable and we need to lower taxes and decrease government 

spending to encourage overall growth in the state.  

Please work together towards a budget that will encourage and sustain private sector growth! 

Thank you, 

 

 

Randy Danenberg 

Graphic Image Inc. 

561 Boston Post Road 

Milford CT 06460 
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